
 
 

 

April 4, 2020 

News for Immediate Release 

SCRANTON, PA—Mayor Paige G. Cognetti announced today that she is calling on Greyhound 

Lines, Inc. to immediately suspend passenger bus service into Scranton in order to protect public 

health and welfare, and ensure Scranton hospitals are able to serve our community during the 

COVID-19 pandemic.   

The full letter from Mayor Cognetti to Greyhound is attached. 

 


